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	  LAS PALMAS 

A MESSAGE FROM THE MASTER 
Our picnic at Woodward 

Park on June 10th was a 
big success, thanks to the 
many individuals, who took 
part. Our youth groups and 
their parents, the officers 
and members of Las Palmas 
lodge and their friends and 
the Scottish Rite Fun Band 
under the direction of J. H. 
Bort, Manager George Pos-
son, and Assistant Manager 
Fred Havrilla. A great big 

thanks to all of you who made the picnic such 
an enjoyable time. 

We are planning to be dark during July and 
August except for our stated meetings and din-
ner with our dates. Be sure to make reservations 
for these dinners with Mary Perch. Phone 268-
2285. 

IT'S GREAT TO BE A MASON 
Fraternally, 
Phil Lewis, Master 

Raised to the sublime degree of Master Mason 
George H. Kirste 6-7-73 

Larry Thull 6-27-73 
Jon Kinsey 6-29-73 

EDITORIAL 

A young engineer was discussing his recent 
promotion with a friend: "They promoted me 
from 'drop' engineer to 'sandwich' engineer," he 
said with a grin. When his friend looked puzzled 
he went on, "From 'drop what you're doing and 
do this' to 'sandwich this in between your other 
two jobs!' " 

With this issue we became a "sandwich 
writer." At the request of the W.M. and S.W. 
we have assumed the responsibility for editing 
the Las Palmian, and hope to follow this policy: 
The essential information such as the Master's 
Message, calendar, memoriums, newly raised 
members, etc. will be retained. The Secretary's 
Corner will be included at any time this worthy 
gentleman wishes to make a comment. After 
these requirements are met, we shall, space per-
mitting, endeavor to furnish you with various 
chips of Masonry and other comments which 
may seem pertinent and proper. 

LAS PALMAS 

Your editor will not be seen in lodge fre-
quently. The reasons for this are personal and 
in no way reflect upon his love for Masonry or 
reduce his desire to gaze upon your beaming 
faces. So if you have some news to transmit to 
him, see that one of the lodge officers gets it 
so that the chain of communication will not be 
broken. 

Fraternally, 
John Canoose, Editor 

The Secretary's office will be open daily from 
9:00 to noon according to acting secretary Bob 
Paden. 

IN MEMORIUM 
William Henry Church 

L. L. Borges 
E. S. Wailes 

William E. Hillhouse 

OFFICERS FOR 1973 

Worshipful Master 	Philip Lawrence Lewis 
Senior Warden 	 John Craig Shaw 
Junior Warden 	Green LeRoy Young 
Treasurer 	 Dale Franklin Orr 
Secretary 	Norman Sanford Foley, P.M. 
Chaplain 	 Wallace Raymond Scott 
Senior Deacon 	 Dan Lester Ecklund 
Junior Deacon 	John Robert Reynolds 
Marshal 	 Richard Frey 
Senior Steward 	 Paul Wyatt Ford 
Junior Steward 	 Bobby C. Bingham 
Organist 	 Paul Chandler Shelly 
Tiler 	 J. Harvey Winner 

Jobs Daughters Meetings: 

Bethel 49-2nd & 4 Tues. 7:30 p.m. 
Bethel 197-2nd & 4th Sat. 10:00 a.m. 
Bethel 243-1st & 3rd Tues. 7:30 p.m. 

Las Palmas DeMolay-1st & 3rd Wed. 7:30 p.m. 

CALENDAR 
July 19 — Stated Meeting 
August 16 — Stated Meeting 

WATCH FRESNO BEE FOR ANY CHANGES. 
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